
COMMUNITY
MEETING

BOSION
PARKS@
RECRIATION
Marrn J Vihlsh, I4a}or

BACK BAY FENS WESTLAND AVENUE GATEWAY

MONDAY, APRIL24
6:30 PM
MORVILLE HOUSE
l0O Norway Street, Boston

This is the second in a series cf community meetings. Three design alternatives based on community
input received at the first nreeting will be presented.

for more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclipse at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department
(617) 961-3058 or email cathy. baker-eclipseqboston.gov
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SIIARE WIIATYOUWOULD LIKE TO SEEFOR
IMPROVEMENTS TO BACK BAY FENS WESTI,AND AVENUE GATEWAY.
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